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th Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.
X Sunday’ May 20 Month’s Mind Mass for Willie Murphy & his son Brendan
Pentecost Sunday Pray for David Veale
Monday, May 21 Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.
Tuesday, May 22 Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.
Wednesday, May 23" Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament Dunhill Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon
Thursday, May 24" Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.
Friday, May 25" Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament Fenor Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon
Saturday, May 26% Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.

Anniversary Mass for Geoff Curran

o Important Notice...Child Protecting and Safequarding in the Parish. We, in the parish of Dunhill & Fenor
believe that the role of children and young people on the Church is vital to the life of the parish and we are com-
mitted to ensure the safety and wellbeing of all. In keeping with this, we undertake to do all in our power to create
a safe environment for children and young people and ensure their protection from neglect and physical sexual
and emotional abuse. The parish committee have invited Avril Halley, Safeguarding Co-ordinator for this Dio-
cese, to talk to all on Child Protection within our Community. This talk will be held in Dunhill Multi Education
Centre this Wednesday May 23" at 8.30 p.m. All are welcome.

¢ Pray the Rosary daily. Rosary for the month of May, will continue in both churches, every Tuesday and Thurs-
day in Dunhill and Monday and Wednesday in Fenor at 8.00 p.m. It also takes place every Saturday after 6.00
p.m. Mass and before Mass every Sunday morning.

¢ ‘Dawn Walk of Hope’ Thanks to the many who made the event such a success on the Anne Valley Walk and
afterwards at Harney’s last weekend.

¢ Holy Family Mission, Glencomeragh House, Kilsheelan, Co. Tipperary, invite you and your family to
their next Family Day on Sunday 20" May. The day starts with registration at 10.00 a.m. and will include Mass,
drama, music, talks for parents and led activities for children of all ages. This is a donation only event and lunch
will also be provided. For more information and to book call 052-6133181 or email info@holyfamilymission.ie

¢ “Thank You” from Trocaire Thank you most sincerely for bringing back your Trécaire box or for making a donation
in the envelopes provided. The amount collected in this parish was €1001.08. Your generosity brings new hope to our
many millions of people around the world.

e Horticulture Career: WWETB Waterford and Wexford Education and Training Board are providing a
QOQI Level 5 Horticulture course starting 18" June in Dunhill Multi-Education Centre. This full time course is
for 49 weeks and will take place in the centre using our tunnels and outside growing facilities. For more details
contact Recruit@wwetb.ie or call 051-301500.

o If you need to contact Dunhill Church office for any reason the opening hours are: Wednesday from 9.30 a.m. to
3.00 p.m. The contact phone number is: 051-396892 or email dunhill.fenor.office@gmail.com

¢ Thoughts around the Eight Amendment
From Bishop Cullinan’s Pastoral Letter “The little baby in the womb...shares the same humanity and human
rights as all of us...the baby is alive and no one has the right, and can never have the right, to end this human
life... The command of God is crystal clear-‘You shall not kill’...

Every life counts or no life counts. To deliberately take one life is to undermine respect for every human life.
Our constitution protects mother and baby equally...Article 40.3.3 of our constitution is now the only defence
against the ruthless introduction of the deliberated and awful taking of innocent human life...

This referendum is about the kind of Ireland we want to live in. Will we continue to be a country that welcomes
and protects all human life, born or unborn, mother and baby alike? Therefore I am voting NO”

o Last week’s Parish Collection: Masses €359.31 and Envelopes €568.50. Thank you for your continued support.
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